S.W.A.M. CANADA



Dear Students, Instructors, and Parents,

As you are aware, COVID-19 continues to affect Canadians across the country. We at S.W.A.M. care deeply about the health and safety of our students, instructors and their families. As a result, S.W.A.M. lessons will not be running at any of our Chapters this fall.

While we are disappointed, we want to ensure that when we do resume lessons again, we can do so in a safe and organized manner. As many universities are transitioning to primarily remote learning for the Fall 2020 semester and numerous indoor pools remain closed, this is not an option at this time.

For parents that have questions, please contact canada@swamcanada.ca. For instructors and Chapter Executives that have questions, please contact chapters@swamcanada.ca.

Thank you for your understanding during this time. We will continue to monitor the situation and will provide an update on the status of the Winter 2021 session as soon as we are able to do so.

Sincerely,

Emma Crowley

President

Eum Cumy